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garrett varra <gcvarra@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 25, 2023 at 7:17 PM

To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Hello, Rob.

| hope you had a nice Monday. | am going to need some additional time to respond to your inspection of this site. | am in
the process of working with Jennifer V on the Heintzelman permit updates and we will be moving to this work when
finished.

| still think the current map does depict the areas "pending release"(as in the current permit area, or areas unreleased) as
stated on that map. However, | intend to submit a map that highlights these areas better though, as well as a statement
on the acreage discrepancy from AM1 to today. Is there anything else you need clarified with this submittal?

I'd like to request extension to November 30, 2023 due to timing with our outsourced resources.

Thank you for your consideration. | hope you enjoy the rest of the week,

--garrett varra

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Sep 26, 2023 at 6:50 AM

To: garrett varra <gcvarra@gmail.com>
No problem with the extension, Garrett. I'll make that change in our system to extend it to November 30.
I will look at this today and get back to you on the need for additional things to clarify.
Have a good day.

Rob
[Quoted text hidden]
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